
‭Mrs. King ‘s  Homework Policy‬

‭Homework is an integral part of the learning process. With that said, there is a recommended‬
‭amount of homework that is advised by the State of California. First graders should be given‬
‭about 10-15  minutes of homework a day. Second graders should be given about 20-30 minutes‬
‭of homework a night. This is not including independent reading time. Therefore, all first and‬
‭second graders should read,or be read to, for an additional 10-15 minutes a night.‬

‭Homework is assigned every day of the week except Friday. Students will use a Homework‬
‭folder provided by Mrs. King and be expected to turn it in daily. Usually, there will be 2-3 pages‬
‭of homework per night. Math and language arts worksheets are most commonly sent home.‬

‭The homework is to be completed by the student only. You can assist them, but do not “do” it for‬
‭them. I like to look at authentic work to help me guide my teaching.There will be a few projects‬
‭for the students to complete at home, but specific instructions will be sent along with the child to‬
‭assist you in knowing what they are to do.‬

‭When I look at homework. I do not usually give it a grade. I usually correct things and stamp it‬
‭with a stamp that says “Practice work, Ungraded.” The student  does receive credit for doing the‬
‭homework however and should see to it that they try their best to complete it. Any questions‬
‭regarding  homework can be asked  of me on Class Dojo or through text.‬

‭Some homework assignments may include completing a learning activity using the IPADS given‬
‭to them at school. These IPADS must be returned daily and kept in working order. Any damaged‬
‭IPAD resulting from negligence at home will require a replacement or the cost of for replacing it.‬


